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The work of SCC21 is continuing. The purpose of the standard is to provide a standard 
for uniform connection of distributed resources with electric power systems.  The draft 
was balloted in Feb. 2001 and the comments are still being reviewed. The P1547 writing 
group met on Jan. 31 - Feb. 1, Mar. 5-7, April 9-12 and April 30 - May 1. Another 
meeting is scheduled for June 4-7.  
 
Other associated projects are P1589 for Conformance Test Procedures for Equipment 
Interconnected With electric Power Systems and P1608, which is the Application Guide 
for IEEE 1547.  
 
Status and a copy of the working document may be found on the IEEE Standards 
website under Working Groups/ Power and Energy/ P1547. 
 
The chair of both P1547 and SCC21 is Richard DeBlasio. He can be contacted at: 
 
      National Renewable Energy Lab 
      1617 Cole Blvd. 
      Golden, CO 80401 
 
      Phone 303-384-6452 
      Fax     303-384-6490 
      Email  deblasid@tcplink.nrel.gov 
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